
 
 

 

June’s Entertainment 
 

Dance w/ Vance – June 5th & 19th 

Flipper Flannigan – June 9th 
Lorrina – June 10th & 24th 

Accordion w/ Elsie – June 10th 
Rusty Notes – June 11th 
Dusty Roads – June 12th 

Rodney Brown – June 14th 
Piano w/ Tara – June 15th 

Jim n I – June 15th 
Old Bones – June 16th 
Bill Gillians – June 16th 
Ted Hamill – June 17th 

Piano w/ Michelle – June 18th 
Macgillivray Pipe Band – June 19th 

Richard V – June 20th 
Jamie Gerow – June 28th 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

   

       

   

  

  

   

     

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOMEgrown  
Southbridge Pinewood 

Our Vision: Bridging lives together with meaning and purpose. 

Our Mission: To provide quality care and services through innovation and 

excellence. 

Homegrown newsletter was designed to inform residents, family, friends, and staff of home 
news, updates and fun facts. To submit information or ideas please contact Cliff Shawanamash 

(Recreation manager) at 577-1127 Ext. 228 or email at 
cliff.shawanamash@southbridgecare.com 

 
 

Scan with your 
device & find us 

on Facebook. 

LOST & FOUND CART 
Will be in the Gathering 

Place on the first floor on…. 
 

June 11th ,2025 
3PM – 7PM 

 

 

 

This month’s Employee in the Spotlight is our reliable ol’ 
Maintenance Man Alan.  
With his Maintenance Cart in tow,  
Alan makes sure our home is running  
smooth to the best of his abilities.  
If there’s a problem, we all know we  
can count on Alan to make things  
better and get things done.  
Thanks Alan, we appreciate  
everything you do for the home. 

EMPLOYEE 

Rec – News 
 

We’d like to apologize for the mistakes on our May calendar, we are working hard to 

rectify the issue and bring you an accurate Activity Calendar. 

The Recreation Department has added one more employee to our casual roster, you 

may remember her, as she was our college student last month. Riya Patel is happy to 

be joining our team and looks forward to being here at Pinewood. Say hi if you see 

her around. 

mailto:cliff.shawanamash@southbridgecare.ca


 
 

The Tuck Cart will be open on the first 

 

 

 

   

RESIDENTS BILL OF RIGHTS 

 
5. Every resident has the right to freedom from neglect by the licencee and staff. 

6. Every resident has the right to communicate in confidence, receive visitors of their choice and 
consult in private with any person without interference. 

 
Southbridge Pinewood acknowledges that Thunder Bay is built on the traditional territory of the Anishinabek, 
which includes the Ojibwa of Fort William First Nation, signatory to the Robinson-Superior Treaty of 1850. We 

also acknowledge the contributions of the Métis peoples. 

Resident Council 
Fundraiser 

 
Another month of 

fundraising has passed, 
we had Dorothy Martel 

win our Guess the 
Jellybean Contest with a 

guess of 500 and the 
actual number of 557 

Jellybeans. And our 50/50 
draw winner was Cathryn 
Moore. Congratulations to 

both our winners and 
thanks to everyone who 
supported our Resident’s 
Council. Every month we 
do a 50/50 draw and you 
can purchase your tickets 
at Reta’s Country Store on 

Tuesdays 1-3,  at 
Dorothy’s Popcorn Stand 
on Fridays 1-3 or at the 
Recreation Department 

on the 2nd floor. All 
proceeds got towards the 

Residents Council. 
 
 
 
 

Spiritual Services 

 
Roman Catholic Service 

(Every Tuesday) 
Salvation Army Service 

(Second Sunday of the month) 
Lutheran Church Service 

(Last Thursday of the Month) 
Christian Reform Church Service 

(Last Sunday of the month) 
Bible Study with Rianna 

(June 12th) 
Spiritual Songs w/ Sherri 

(June 1st) 
 

Every Sunday morning, Sunday TV Mass and 
Hymn Sing is put on the RHA’s TVs. 

Photo Corner 
Volunteer/Student News 

We are still looking for volunteers to help us 

with outings, programs and gardening. If 

you’re a family member or a friend of a 

resident and are willing to volunteer, please 

contact Jenn Mayo our Volunteer 

Coordinator at ext. 228 or email at 

jmayo@southbridgecare.com 

Resident Council & Food Council 
The next Resident Council & Food Council Meeting will be on 

June 10th at 1:30 in the Activity Room.  
We still are looking for candidates for President and Vice 

President. A vote will not take place until there are at least 2 
candidates to choose from, so throw you name into the hat if 

you want to make a difference at Pinewood. 

“As you were you will always be, 
treasured forever in our memory.” 

 

Rudy Pizio 

1930-2025 

Brenda Flett  

1939-2025 

Phyliss Hogan 

1932-2025 

Ralph Zaporzan 

1939-2025 

Arnold Retejume 

1937-2025 

June’s Birthdays 

Dell W.  June 1st 

Barry G. June 4th 

Catharin Mc June 4th 

Claudette R. June 8th 

Bob B  June 14th 

Nick U  June 15th 

Larrilee H June 22nd 

Helena S June 25th 

Suzanne S June 26th 

Helen H June 28th 

Elizabeth W June 30th 

Marcel O June 30th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Fathering is not something perfect men do, but something that perfects the man.” 
~ Frank Pittman 


